PARISH OFFICE: Phone: 01-833 3602

Fr. John O'Brien

Fr. Pat McManus Fr. Dermot Mansfield

Fr. Richard Shannon

Mon to Fri. 9.30am – 1.pm Email: <u>info@stgabrielsparish.ie</u>

087 263 5748 087 237 1089

> 087 945 4931 087 274 2045

PARISH CENTRE 01-833 0320

MEALS ON WHEELS (Mary) **01-818 3081**



St. Gabriel's Notes and Webcam are available on www.stgabrielsparish.ie
St. Gabriel's St. John's St. Anthony's
Sat 5.00 pm Sat 6.00 pm (Family) Sat 5.30 pm (Family)

01-805 7692:

01-707 2211

 Sat 5.00 pm
 Sat 6.00 pm (Family)

 Sun 10.30 am
 Sun 10.00am

6.00 pm (Youth Mass) 12 noon

Mass times in our Partnership St. Brigid's Killester

Sat. 6.30 pm Sun. 11.00 am

Mass

Sunday 11th October

Sat. 5pm

† Altar List of the Dead

Sun 10.30

† Mary Hurley (50th A) & her husband John (45th A)

Sun 6pm

† Altar list of the Dead

Mon 10.30

† Jeff Golden (A)

Tues 10.30

† Edwin O'Connor (37th A) Wed 10.30 **Mass for the Sick**

Thurs.10.30

† James & Vera Conlan (A)

Fri. 10.30

† Anonymous Organ Donor (A)

Sat 10.30

† Jack Elliott (13th A)

Sunday 18th October

Sat. 5pm

† Patrick Esther & Andrew Fottrell (45th, 18th & 7th A)

Sun 10.30

† Living Intention

Sun 6pm

† Altar list of the Dead



Useful Numbers

The confidential phone no. for the local ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 083 027 5054

SAMARITANS 116 123

WOMEN'S AID 1800 341 900

PIETA HOUSE 1800 247 247 ALONE 0818 22 2024

Rest in Peace

We were very sorry to hear of the death of our former friend & colleague, **Deirdre McDermott**, who was Pastoral Worker for our three parishes of Clontarf/Dollymount from 2009 - 2017 and will be fondly remembered by many who had children preparing for Sacraments at that time.

Sun 11.00 am



We also offer our condolences to Fr. John Callanan SJ in St. John's, on the death of his sister Sr. Dorothy Callanan O.P. Both funerals took place last Saturday, 4^{th} October.

May Deirdre and Sr. Dorothy rest in peace.

Money Matters

Many thanks for your generous donations in the baskets to last week's First Collection (for Priests) €640
& the Share collection totalled €440
Grateful thanks for your usual wonderful generosity

Next week we will celebrate World Mission Sunday, the Holy Father's annual appeal to support overseas mission and missionaries. The second collection will be the special annual collection for the Missions. Please see www.missio.ie for further information.

Clontarf Historical Society

Next Meeting this Monday, 13th October, at 7.30pm in St. John the Baptist Parish Centre.

Dr. Ruth McManus will speak on "The Story of Killester House & Demesne c.1170 - 1920"

Sorry and Grateful Thanks

Apologies for not being able to produce a newsletter last weekend, but it was very heartening to receive messages of Goodwill and Best wishes from so many during the week.

Grateful thanks to you all. Anne

"God is Family, and So Are We"